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 ÈTOILE  
((12))

CONCENTRATED BLEACH SODIUM HYPOCHLORITE 

GUARANTEE
10.4% W/W = 12% W/V sodium hypochlorite or 36E  

chlorometric when packed 

FOR INDUSTRIAL INSTITUTIONAL AND SWIMMING POOLS USE 

REGISTRATION NO.  21228 
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

 WARNING

CORROSIVE.  A dangerous gas occurs if mixed with acids or
ammonia

 READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING 

 20,L                         210,L

R.F. DISTRIBUTEUR 
17 KENT, 

NITRO, QUE 
J6S 4T4 

TEL.  373-5805

DISINFECT, REMOVES STAINS AND DEODORIZES!

INSTRUCTIONS

Laundry:  Dilute 40 to 50 mL of this product in 1 litre of
water and pour in your wash water before adding laundry.  Sage
for nylon, orlon, terylene and for all fast colours.  Do not



use on wool, silk, unfast colours, leather or silverware.

Different uses:  Removes stains, disinfects and deodorizes
toilet bowls, baths, garbage cans, sick rooms, linoleum,
woodwork, tiles, counter sinks, refrigerators, dish water.  15
mL per 1 litre of water.

On the farm:  Normally:  20 mL of this product in 10 litres of
water yields a solution containing 200 ppm available chlorine. 
The use of this product at a concentration equal or greater
than 200 ppm available chlorine on materials or surfaces which
come into direct contact with food should be followed by a
rinse with potable water.

Swimming pool:  Chlorination guide:  Use of test kit is
recommended (chlorine and pH).  Test pH of the water.  The pH
value should be maintained between 7.2 and 7.8.  Add daily
ETOILE ((12)) to maintain the level of chlorine residual from
0.6 to 1.0 ppm.  Suggested daily ETOILE ((12)) charge covers
only average conditions.  Weather and frequency of usage will
affect dosage of ETOILE ((12)) required (135 to 270 mL per
10,000 litres of water).  Do not use the pool until the
chlorine residual has dropped below 2.0 ppm.  Never pour
ETOILE ((12)) under direct sunlight.  To purify your wading
pool add daily 7 mL of ETOILE ((12)) for every 100 litres of
water.  For a clean healthy pool all summer long use ETOILE
((12)).

CAUTION:  Do not mix with a toilet bowl cleaner, rust remover,
household ammonia or acids.  Avoid contact with skin and eyes.

FIRST AID TREATMENT:  If splashed in eyes or on skin, flush
thoroughly with water.  If swallowed, give one or two glasses
of milk or warm water.  Call physician immediately.  Keep
patient warm.

NOTICE TO THE USER:  This control product is to be used only
in accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an
offence under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control
product under unsafe conditions.

Keep upright in a cool dark place
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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